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Update – Liquidation of Constantia Insurance Company Limited  

 

 

To all Stakeholders 
 

Following a period of provisional curatorship, Constantia Insurance Company Limited (CICL) 

was placed into liquidation on 14 September 2022 by way of an order granted by the Gauteng 

Division of the High Court of South Africa. 

 

An experienced liquidation team have recently been appointed, led by Mr. Cloete Murray and 

Mr. Zaheer Cassim.  

 

We recognise that there are many stakeholders who do/will have claims against the estate of 

CICL and we are putting in place various processes and procedures to ensure that all 

engagements are as effective and efficient as possible. 

 

We understand that by their very nature all insurance claims are urgent and whilst we set up 

the various processes and procedures, we kindly request your patience. 

 

There will be additional email communication soon outlining the next steps for each 

Stakeholder, including contact details, how to submit a claim and Frequently Asked Questions 

(FAQ’s). 

 

We realise that a liquidation process causes uncertainly and we thank you again for your 

patience and understanding. 

 

Regards 

 

Mr. Cloete Murray and Mr. Zaheer Cassim 

CICL Provisional Liquidators 

 

 

 

 

 


